
 

 
 
 
 

Notes from the Editor-in-Chief 
 
 

JWE encourages multidisciplinary research 
because combining the approaches of two or more 
disciplines. Therefore, in its content one can find most 
current topics which are being analyzed from the 
economic, psychological or other aspects.  

This Journal is an international one, considering its 
international editorial staff and authors. It comes out 
twice a year in English and it is published by Institute 
of Economic Sciences, Belgrade. 

We ask authors to quote papers from our journal 
properly, as well as to send us the papers that have not been published yet. The 
responsibility for plagiarism is solely of the author. This is why we are introducing 
one new procedure this year – all authors, whose papers are being considered to be 
published, will fill in one form concerning the originality of the paper. 

We would like to express our gratitude to prof. dr Neila Holland from 
Stratford University in the United States who accepted our invitation to be a guest 
editor. 

At last, we want to remind you to follow the author's guide and to send your 
papers to the e-mail jweoffice@ien.bg.ac.rs.  
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